
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Selection of world language and elective courses for the 2022022-23 school year will take place 
in your Genesis Parent Portal account.  Online course requests via Genesis will begin on 
Thursday March 24 until Sunday, April 17. 
 

At such time, you may also view a continuation of your child's current academic program for 
the 2021-2022 school year under the “scheduling” tab in Genesis.  For special education 
students, final placement will be determined during the IEP team annual review meeting.  
 

Please discuss course options with your child per the Middle School Program of Studies and 
make your selections between Thursday, March 24 and Sunday, April 17, 2022.  Directions for 
submitting online course requests are below. 
 

World language options include Chinese, French, German and Spanish.  Please discuss language 
options with your child and make your selection in the Genesis Parent Portal.  Please choose 
only one language course which your child will continue through grades 7 and 8.       
 

The middle school program is designed for language learners.  If a student already speaks a 
language, that student will be asked to delay study of that language until high school when they 
can be tested into the appropriate level.  The student shall choose another language to study in 
middle school. 
 

If your child is eligible for Pre-Algebra Honors & Accelerated, your child will be automatically 
enrolled.  If you choose not to enroll, please contact Ms. Andrea Bean, Math Supervisor at 
andrea.bean@wwprsd.org   If your child was not eligible this year for Honors & Accelerated, 
your child will be enrolled in Math 6.   
 

For 6th grade electives, course options include Band, Orchestra, Choir or Communication Arts.   
 

Please note that 6th grade students will be placed into one elective.  Parents should request only 
one course as a first choice elective by indicating a level “1” priority, only one second choice 
elective and only one third choice elective by indicating a level “2” and “3” priority 
respectively.   
 

Directions for Making Course Requests via Genesis (please note Google Chrome is the 
recommended internet browser): 
 

 

1. Login to your Genesis account. 
2. If you have more than one child in the district, choose the student from the Select 

Student menu at the top of the screen. 
3. Click Scheduling tab at the top  
4. Click Requests tab 

http://www.ww-p.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3592907&pageId=31358741
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5. A list of all subjects will appear.  Select “Request a course” under the subject of the 
particular course your request pertains to.  

6. When you find the course, indicate the priority and click “Request This Course” 
7. To add more courses, repeat steps 5 and 6 

 

For technical support, please contact WWPSIS@wwprsd.org  
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